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Safety Recall Service Bulletin GL1800 #27, 2020-2024 GL1800/B/BD/D/DA Fuel Pump Replacement, is now available.
Per the Stop Sale notice issued on Friday, February 9, you MUST NOT SELL any affected NEW or USED
2020-2024 GL1800/B/BD/D/DA motorcycle until it is inspected and repaired according to the associated Service
Bulletin. The bulletin can be found on iN by navigating to SERVICE > Service Publications > Service Bulletins or click
here to view the bulletin.
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